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Closure for Clarksburg Road and Lane Closure for South River 

Road  
 

(Woodland, CA) – Due to road construction, Clarksburg Road from State Route 84 to Willow Avenue 

will be closed to through traffic from August 29 to September 23. Additionally, South River Road from 

Pumhouse to Rose roads will have a lane closure from September 9 to September 16. 

  

These projects will reconstruct the existing Clarksburg Road and portions of South River Road. 

  

Detour signs will direct motorists to alternate routes. However, access to properties and businesses along 

the closed section of the Clarksburg Road will be provided at all times.   

  

Construction will be conducted by Lamon Construction, the low bid contractor from Yuba City, 

California, at the cost of approximately $1,290,000, and will be funded from the County’s Road Fund.  
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